
 
March 19, 2021 
To:  Directors of Clinical Laboratories  
 Directors of Transfusion Services 
Subject: Inventory Discard/Supplemental Testing Notification 

LifeSouth has changed the forms related to notifying you of blood components involved in 
lookback. Previously, there were two forms – the Lookback Notification and the Lookback/Discard 
Notification form. Now there is one combined form titled the Inventory Discard/Supplemental Testing 
Notification, which will contain both the initial test results that caused the lookback as well as 
supplemental test results for the reactive donor if applicable. For supplemental test results, you will 
receive a second notice with a matching Case File Number (located at the top of the form).  

Please review and share with appropriate staff at your facility. An example of this form has also 
been included on HIM.2.4 (Respond to Lookback Investigations). 

 
LifeSouth will transition to the new form for notices sent on or after March 23, 2021. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at (352) 224-1679 or at 
lbm@lifesouth.org. 

Sincerely,  

Lori Masingil 
V.P. of Quality 
LifeSouth Community Blood Centers, Inc. 
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